


 
 

 
 
 
 

Exhibit B: Additional Information Regarding Belmont, WI Closure 
 
 
 

• Location: 
Saputo Belmont 
336 South Penn Street 
Belmont, WI  53510 

• The number of employees affected in the Belmont Plant: 187 
 

• The expected date of the first separation or layoff:  November 11, 2023 
 

• The Belmont Plant will be permanently closed. The Company intends to transition 
production from both its Belmont and Lancaster facilities to the Reedsburg facility. The 
Lancaster and Belmont facilities are expected to close by March 31, 2024. 
 

• The name and telephone number of a company official to contact for further information. 
All questions can be forwarded to our Corporate Communications 
Team:  communication.usa@saputo.com 

 

mailto:communication.usa@saputo.com

	Belmont WARN Notice.pdf
	Saputo Belmont Appendix B .pdf

